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From an environmental perspective, the proposed construction would involve 

adding an additional antenna on the existing tower with no change to the height of the 

structure and would have no impact on the environment.   

The power of other facilities on the tower will be reduced or operation ceased as 

necessary per OET recommendations while tower workers are in the vicinity of the 

various antennas.  

As the existing and proposed antenna are on the non-directional tower of 

WMBO(AM), Auburn, NY, impedance measurements will be performed as required in 

Section 1.30003(a) of the Commission’s rules. 


